
To Whom It May Concern- 

 

My name is Caroline Sparico and I am a resident of New Canaan.  I am writing in to voice my 

concern as a tax payer and parent of school age child regarding S.B 457, S.B. 738, S.B. 874. 

 

We recently moved to the area from out of state with the quality of our local school system, and 

the involvement at the community level of our town, as a prime motivator to move to 

Connecticut vs. other states in the area. 

 

We are committed to being active members of our local school community and do not support 

elected leaders who would vote to take away our voice regarding how our local schools are run. 

 

We have done our own research and have not seen evidence that regionalization has been 

effective in cutting costs or improving education and do not support the leadership of our 

children's schools being upended for no qualified, proven reason. 

 

We ask that you listen to the voices of your constituents and do NOT support this measure. 

 

Regards, 

Caroline Sparico 

New Canaan, CT 

 


